
3-20-2023David Mason
7 Dean Farm Road 
Sutton, Ma.   

To:  Sutton Planning Board

Re: 106 & 110 Manchaug Rd.

     I am the owner of 114 Manchaug road ( Lot 3 ) and also lots 1 and 2 directly across the 
street. I am in support of the Scenic Road/Shade Tree application filed by Tim & Tammy 
Mahoney requesting the removal of several trees along Manchaug road. The removal of these 
trees will obviously improve the line of sight for the newly constructed driveways. I also feel that 
there will be a safety benefit for neighbors walking and biking, as it is hard to walk on the 
opposite side of the road due to the incline at the pavement edge.  On the Mahoney’s side 
many of these trees are just off the pavement and the removal will help to create a shoulder to 
at least allow a little safety area to step off the pavement. This is on a curve of a pretty busy 
traveled road and any improvement in my opinion will be a benefit. 

Thanks,  David Mason


